
Eagles  &  Ag  experience  in
Carson Valley
The Carson Valley agricultural and ranching community, along
with  the  Carson  Valley  Visitors  Authority,  the  Lahontan
Audubon Society, the Nature Conservancy, the Western Nevada
Resource Conservation & Development Office, the University of
Nevada Cooperative Extension and other members of conservation
community will once again present the unique birds of prey
viewing  and  agricultural  education  experience,  Eagles  and
Agriculture, Feb. 25-27.

Eagles & Ag, now in its ninth year, provides a once a year
opportunity to experience the influx of bald eagles and other
birds of prey that come to the Carson Valley each year during
the winter calving season. This interaction between nature and
agriculture attracts photographers, birders and nature-lovers
of all kinds who come to closely observe bald and golden
eagles, hawks, falcons, owls, and a variety of other bird and
wildlife species.

While  registration  is  limited  to  ensure  a  high  quality
experience, nearly 4,000 enthusiasts have attended previous
year’s events and have given rave reviews. Participants are
encouraged to sign up soon as space is limited for all Eagles
and Agriculture events. The tours and workshops demonstrate
how  agricultural  stewardship  benefits  wildlife  and  their
habitat in Nevada.

All  proceeds  benefit  local  wildlife,  conservation  and
agriculture projects. All tours and events are staged at or
hosted by the Carson Valley Inn on Highway 395 in Minden.

Registration for the event is available online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/12/eagles-ag-experience-in-carson-valley/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/12/eagles-ag-experience-in-carson-valley/
http://www.visitcarsonvalley.org./

